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Archdiocese of Galveston~Houston 

Daniel Cardinal DiNardo 
Fr. Edward C. Kucera, Jr. ~ Pastor 

Deacon David G. Garvis 

Parish Office ~ 936~894~2223 
(Monday ~ Thursday: 8:00 am ~ 5:00 pm) 

(Friday: 8:00 am ~ 12 pm) 
(Lunch: Closed from 12:00 pm ~ 1:00 pm) 

 

Parish Fax ~ 936~894~3613 
Website: www.smsj.org 
General E~Mail: info@smsj.org 

Church Organizations & Ministries at St. Maryõs & St. Josephõs 

CCE / RE  

   Cheryl Schratwieser        936-894-2223 

Extraordinary Ministers ð 

Holy Communion & Sacristans 

   Greg Houston   713-898-4172 

Gabriel Project       

   Wanda OôBrien    936-597-6328 

GriefShare 

   Mary Marshall   281-356-2497 

Guardian Angels (Seniors)      

   Nancy Schlottman 936-525-0007 

Homebound Ministry   

   Larry & Patty Decker 936-228-9742 

Lectors        

   Richard Prokop  936-597-8688 

Marriage Preparation        

   Call Parish Office  936-894-2223 

For Spanish speaking prep, call: 

   Brenda Martinez 936-777-9720 

Ministers of Hospitality      

   Call Parish Office  936-894-2223 

Pro-Life Outreach 

   Nance Shaw     936-894-2512 

RCIA / Adult Faith Formation  

   Don Picard  936-697-0195 

Rummage Sale Coordinator 

   Call Parish Office  936-894-2223 

St. Josephôs Cemetery    

   Justin Mock   979-777-4993 

St. Maryôs Cemetery    

   Rita Swonke   713-557-5817 

St. Maryôs Corner Shoppe      

   Ethel Barbossa    936-588-4053 

St. Maryôs Menôs Club 

   Greg Houston   713-898-4172 

Stitchinô Sisters     

   Juli Murphy   936-206-0677 

St. Vincent de Paul (for help, 936-894-2362)  

  Suzanne Hill  713-724-2589 

Write for Life    

  Bob Dean                         936-582-6314 

Youth Ministry 

   Susan Horne   281-536-0810 

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

 

St. MaryñPlantersville 
Monday through Thursday & First Fridayñ9:00 a.m. 

Saturday ~ 5:00 p.m. & Sundayñ7:30, 8:45, 10:00 & 11:30 a.m. 
St. JosephñStoneham 

Sundayñ7:30 a.m. 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
1st & 3rd Wednesday: 10a.m.-12p.m. & 5-6p.m. 
Or by AppointmentðPlease Call the Office. 

 
 

SACRAMENTAL INFORMATION 
Please call the parish office for information concerning 

Sacraments of Baptism, Matrimony or Anointing of the Sick. 

Parish Administrator 

   Bill Jones     936-894-2223 

AA     

   Leland Fougeron        936-870-5102 

Adult Bible Study & Spiritual Enrichment 

   Jim & Mary Barnette    936-851-0155 
 

 

Adult Confirmation 

   Sharon Skeans     936-448-2740 

Annulments  

   Call Parish Office    936-894-2223 

Music Ministry  

   Sue Langston      979-268-6886 

St. Maryôs Altar Society  

   Kim Kleimann     936-788-3520 

St. Josephôs Altar Society  

   Marcy Pavlock      936-661-6662 

Altar Servers      

   Wanda OôBrien       936-597-6328 

Baptism Preparation for Infants to 6  

   Call Parish Office    936-894-2223 

Spanish Baptism Prep for Infants to 6 

   Call Parish Office    936-894-2223 

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you are new to the area and would like to become a member of our parish, please call the 
office. Or pick up a blue registration form in back of the church, fill it out and return to the 
office by mail or drop it in the collection basket. Or register online at www.smsj.org. 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
AND NOW A WORD FROM YOUR PASTORé. 

This will be the first bulletin of the New Year 2021. I have to say that it 
feels good tobe able to type '2021'. I want 2020 to be behind us so that we can 
have a new beginning.It's been a difficult past year in so many ways. Not  
only have we had to confront andcombat a pandemic but have gone through 

a very divisive and turbulent presidentialelection.  We're being told that all will not be a 
quick return to normal nor can we expect awalk-in-step acceptance of the status quo.  I  
remember my first pastor after ordinationsaying to me when situations arose that were  
uncomfortable or challenging: "Father, thistoo will pass."  Yes, pass it will because that is 
the nature of events. That we will survive itall lies in the foundation of our lives being in 
Christ, our rock, our safety and our hope.  Aspastor, I am amazed at the deepness of faith 
that I see in you, the assembly, each time wegather in worship, whether it be the weekend  
Celebration or the smaller daily gathering.We make being the Body of Christ in the world 
our pride and joy.  We can be disturbed atwhat is going around us, even a bit angry.  But 
we never lose sight that together, 

 
 

 
 

 

Please give us courage and strength.  Bind us together even more tightly 

as a parish family.  Help us to feel and acknowledge Your presence among us.  

May we be known for the joy we bring to others.  May we radiate hope, peace and 

love in this New Year of 2021. 

We can pray this and do pray this knowing that all good things come to us 

through Your Son, our Lord Jesus Christ.  Through Him you bestow on the world 

all that is good.       Amen. 



 

A note from Parish Administrator Bill Jones:  
 
 
 
 

Join Fr. Ed and I in welcoming the new members of our St. Mary staff. . . . 
 

Meet Mike Waszak 
Mike and his wife Denise have been members of St. Mary since 2013. They are 
both very active in our ACTS community and both serve as ushers. Mike and  
Denise both are always volunteering for one thing or another. When they are not 
here, they are at home taking care of their horses. Denise is kind of like a ñHorse 
Whispererò and has brought many mistreated horses back to their prime. Mike 
filled the position that James held for (15) years and is currently responsible for 
maintaining our facility along with assisting Liz in the various seasonal set ups.  
We are very fortunate to have Mike in this position. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Meet Fran Miller 
Fran is the wife of Raymond Miller and the daughter in law of Deen and Loretta  
Miller. Most of you know Deen and Loretta very well. Frances came to us after  
working for the Texas Department of Criminal Justice for (19) years. Frances has 
been trained by Mrs. Gail Sowell who retired at the end of December and is filling 
the position of Parish secretary that Gail held for almost (14) years. I can assure 
you that Fran is almost as sweet as Gail. We are thrilled to welcome her to the 
staff. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Meet Julie Delahoussaye 
Julie has accepted the position of Parish bookkeeper and has an extensive back-

ground working for various financial institutions and is a self starter. Julie is the 
daughter of Sharon Jenkins and the granddaughter of Betty Lott. I wonôt tell you 

how old Julie is but I do know she had her 1st communion at St. Mary when she 
was about (5) years old; so she has been around St. Mary for a few years and comes 

from a fine family. She is another great addition to our staff and I look forward to 

working with her for years to come.      

FR. ED IS PLANNING A 
PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 

IN NOVEMBER OF 2021! 
If you are interested in joining Fr. Ed, please call or text  
Cecilia Maddox at 210-383-8079 to get on the list as soon 

as possible because there are very few spots left. 
(Only 35 people will be accepted!) 

There are rugged areas so you must have good mobility. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

A Family Blessing of the Home 
& 

Marking of the Homeôs Lintel 
Epiphany, 2021 

 
  
  
 It is an ancient and venerable custom to gather as a family, bless oneôs home and mark the  
entrance lintel during the Christmas Season, especially on the Feast of the Epiphany, celebrated this 
year on January 3rd.  Itôs really simple.  The family gathers for God to bless the New Year and all those 
who live in and come to visit this home. 
 

+In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. 
 

 Father, we bless Your name for sending Your own Incarnate Son to become part of a 
family, so that, as He lived His life, He would experience our worries and our joys. 
 We ask You, Father, to protect and watch over our family this year of 2021 so that in 
the strength of Your grace we may enjoy prosperity, possess the priceless gift of Your peace, 
and, as the Church alive in our home, bear witness in this world to Your glory.  May all who 
visit here find a warm welcome and feel the presence of God alive in these wall and in our 
hearts.   
 We ask this through Christ our Lord.   [All]  Amen. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 Then, over the entrance lintel [the crossbeam of the door] one of the family members marks with 
the blessed chalk [given out on the Feast of the Epiphany after the Masses]: 

21 + C + M + B + 21 
[Century] + [Caspas] + [Melchior] + [Baltazar] + [Year] 

 
The óCô óMô óBô are the initials of the traditional names of the Three Wise Men 
or, another interpretation, the beginning letter of each of the word in the phrase 

Christus Mansionem Benedicat  
[May Christ Bless This House] 

 
 All then pray together The Our Father, The Hail Mary, and ending with: 

 
Glory be to the Father, and to the Son, and to the Holy Spirit. 
as it was in the beginning, is now, and ever shall be,  

world without end.  Amen. 
 

All exchange a sign of Christôs peace. 


